
Mark Your Calendar
for November 15

Plan name:

On November 15, 2024, your retirement plan will move from Newport to 
the Ascensus recordkeeping platform. You can count on a smooth, 
secure migration—with very little you need to do except enjoy the new 
opportunities available to you and your participants.

Action recommended: Review your plan contact list. 
To ensure important updates reach the right people, review the contact
information below. Should anyone be added (regardless of role) or
changed? Please let us know.

https://click.retsupport-mail.com/?qs=c6c10d0e86ee078ac1fef4e5f86a5a8589d24876df45a1428a85b51f4c57873440f33c0c65703e1f6364558936b620941f2d41db86929a5c


As always, we're here for any questions you may have.

Please note, if you are the plan sponsor of multiple plan types across the heritage Newport
organization, you may receive communication related to certain plan types at different times. Our
goal is to get the right information to you at the right time depending on the plan. If you have
questions about a particular plan, please contact your plan's service representative.

Everyone deserves to feel
financially secure.

https://nu11-transition.ascensus.com/
https://nu11-transition.ascensus.com/
https://click.retsupport-mail.com/?qs=c6c10d0e86ee078a7c4ab270d834e69d1aae974f71965e0262670dde0ac2d5042bbe8c079b412419a432aeab24fbd55baf0fe73502bedf3c



